
 
 
 
8 January 2011 
 
For the attention of  the Licensing Officer, 
 
I am writing to you to support Urban Tiger’s application for a licence. I have worked as a 
dancer at Urban Tiger for a year and a half. I really like Urban Tiger as a club because it 
is well run and it is a safe environment for us girls. I have worked in several clubs, and it 
is one of the safest clubs I have worked in. There are other clubs nearer to where I live, 
but I prefer to work at Urban Tiger. 
 
Some people say that dancers are being degraded and exploited, but I don’t agree. We 
choose to dance because the work is fun, it builds your confidence and you can earn a 
good income. Lots of women and couples come to the club, and I dance for lots of 
couples, so I think this is a safe environment for women to be in. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Leah Farrell 
 
 
 


